
Local Development Framework Sub Committee 12 September 2022 

 

The Council has decided, out of respect for Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II, that the meeting of the 

Local Development Framework, which was to be held on 12 September 2022, be cancelled.  The next 

meeting will be held on 17 October 2022. 


